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NEW BERLIN, WI - May 27, 2012 

 
 

DISTRICT RESPONSE TO STUDENT DEATH 
 

The School District of New Berlin and greater community are responding to a tragedy 

due to a student death that took place between Friday evening, May 25, 2012 and 

Saturday evening, May 26, 2012.  This tragedy claimed the life of New Berlin West 

student Panayiotis (Taki) Panagiotopoulos. The school district is working closely with 

the New Berlin Police Department, counselors, and staff members who are working 

collectively to support our students and their families. In addition to school counselor 

and staff support parents are encouraged to utilize the district’s Student/Family 

Assistance Program (800) 236-3231. Our thoughts are with the Panagiotopoulos family 

and all of those affected by this tragedy. 
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